
City Hall
Location 2nd Floor – Common Council Chamber

Agenda
Physical Services Committee Meeting

Monday, June 5, 2017
Time: 6:30 p.m.

Roll Call: Eric I. VanBuren, Chairman
Nathan S. Emmons
John P. McLaughlin, Jr.
John B. Gosek

Approve minutes of May 15, 2017, Committee Meeting.

I. Old Business: 

II. New Business:

1. Tom Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Brenda Marinoto
to place a memorial bench in Breitbeck Park, specifically along the back 
sidewalk near the water in memory of her brother.

2. Tom Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Michelle Turner 
to place a memorial bench in Breitbeck Park in memory of her mother, 
Dawn M. Lyon who passed away in August.

3. The Engineering Department received a request for use of public space, 
submitted by Paul Stewart, owner of a single-family dwelling at 53 West 
Seneca Street, located in the First Ward, for proposed seventeen foot 
eight inches by forty-four foot seven inches (17’-8” x 44’-7”) to construct a 
new four foot (4’) high wood fence between the sidewalk and property line 
fronting West Seneca Street.  Attachment

4. The City Clerk’s Office received a request from Robert McGrath, owner of 
the Clubhouse Tavern, (Spencer’s Ali), located at 124-126 West Second 
Street , for use of public space for two parking spaces, fronting their 
property, on Saturday, July 1, 2017 in order to host a breakfast fundraiser 
to benefit the Child Advocacy Center (CAC) of Oswego County.  
Attachment

5. The city Clerk’s Office received a request from Paul Stewart, Director of 
the Oswego Renaissance Association, for use of public space at various 
locations in order to place signs advertising the neighborhood blocks and 
areas that have been awarded Block Challenge Grants and Neighborhood
Pride Grants.  Attachment

6. The Community Development Office received a request from the Oswego 
YMCA regarding the 6th Annual Dragonboat Festival to be held on Friday, 
August 25 and Saturday, August 26 at Breitbeck Park and the Oswego 
Harbor Waterway. The event is requesting use of the bandstand.  

They are also, requesting approval to utilize portable sanitation, 
permission to service alcohol, use sound amplification and a firework 
display during the event.


